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September 2024 

New Starter Open Evenings 

Dear parents, 

This year we will continue to offer prospective new parents the 

option of either an Open Evening after school or an individual 

tour of the school. 

We will be holding our open evening for parents to come and 

see a short presentation and talk about our school followed by 

a brief tour.  This will be on Tuesday 26th November 2024. 

Please ensure you reserve your places as we may not be able 

to accommodate extra people on the day.  To book your 

place, please email office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk with the 

names of the people who will be attending, your child’s name 

and current setting and a contact phone number and email. 

On the evening, please come to the school main entrance 

from 3:45pm for a 4:00pm start in the hall followed by a 

visit to the EYFS classrooms.  There will be a chance to ask 

general questions but if you have specific questions about 

your child it would be helpful to email the school on 

office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk separately. 

If you are able to, we would strongly recommend a tour 

during school hours so you can see the environment with 

pupils present.  Please contact the school office to arrange 

a convenient date and time. 

If you have any questions about the evenings or tours then please email or call school to speak to us. 

I look forward to meeting you all, 

Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher. 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk
http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood
mailto:office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk
mailto:office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

